
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

26th/27th June - Y5/6      

production—NOTE CHANGE 

OF DATE 

29th June—Non-uniform Day 

7th July—Move up day for 

Rec-Y4. Y5 taster day to St 

George’s 

7th July—Transition meetings 

with new class teacher for 

parents 3.30—5.00pm 

10th July—Move up day for 

Y5 to Y6  

12th July—Rec and KS1 Trip 

13th July—Y5/6 Trip  

 YR Graduation, 2pm 

14th July—Sports afternoon 

and Summer Fayre 

17th July—Leaver’s Party 

19th July—Leavers Assembly 

in St Andrew’s Church 
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 We have had another busy week in school; Years 1 and 2 

saved the Knave of Hearts from having his head chopped off by 

baking lots of delicious jam tarts for the Queen of Hearts and they 

also enjoyed watching their caterpillar chrysalises emerge into  

butterflies. Years 3 and 4 have been working on their own versions 

of Viking Saga’s and Years 5 and 6 have been rehearsing hard for 

their Production next week, while YR were visited by Pirates who 

set them some number challenges to complete. We were             

represented at the Forces day celebrations in Sleaford on Monday 

by some members of Y6 who sang beautifully in a joint schools 

choir.                                                                                             

 Also this week, The Carbon Ambassadors have been           

representing the School at the Lincolnshire Show in the Schools    

Challenge Competition—see over the page for more details! 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 
Reception— no special notices this week 

Years 1 and 2—no special messages this week 

Years 3 and 4—no special messages this week 

Years 5 and  6—Please make sure all costumes are in school for our Production on Monday. 

Swimming   

reminder: 

Please do not 

send in arm 

bands. 

TRANSITION TO NEW CLASSES 

The children will, as always, have the opportunity to spend a day in their new classes for 

September, with their new teachers. 

This will be followed by transition meetings for parents, where you can meet your child’s 

teacher and find out about their learning for next year. For children currently in Reception 

to Year 4 this will be on 7th July, from 3.45—5.00pm in the hall. If your child is currently 

in Y5 they will be visiting St George’s for a taster day on July 7th, so their transition day 

will be Monday 10th July and their new teacher will be available after school from 3.45—

4.30 pm for you to meet them. 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 29th June 

As 'payment' please could 

you bring in a filled jam jar 

for the tombola at the 

Summer Fayre. It can     

contain anything you like: 

bath smellies, toys, 

sweets, coins etc. If    

sending edible fillings 

please use sealed packets 

only.  

P.E. Reminder: 

PE is still running alongside 

swimming this term, so all 

children need their usual PE 

kits in school. 

Uniform Orders: 

Please hand all uniform    

orders and payments in to 

the Office by July 3rd. 

Scholastic Book Fair. 

We will be holding a Scholastic 

Book Fair from June 29th and 

July 4th—details to follow soon. 

Don’t forget the Walking Bus on Wednesdays. This leaves the village green at 8.15am and the children have toast on 

arrival at school.  The children are escorted by two members of staff, but adult helpers are more than welcome. 



Congratulations to the 

 Carbon Ambassadors! 
 

A massive thank you to Mrs Mellor for all the 

help with our planting and for keeping all the 

plants alive during the hot weather, and to 

everyone who donated items to be recycled 

on our Stand. We couldn’t have done it     

without you! 


